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Hi There
This is my submission for my objection to the proposed sand mine on
 Cabbage Tree Road,Williamtown

I understand that the residents living in the red zone cannot take any soil
 from their properties  unless it is taken to an approved contamination
 facility for disposal so how can a sandmining company take the sand
 from this site all over the site?

As it is now there is a lot of trucks using this road day and night and  this
 proposal will obviously increase truck movements significantly and also
 the trucks will have 2 movements if they are coming from hexham as they
 will have to go to nelson bay road to turn around to come back.

The dust from the sand mine will have a detrimental affect on the
 residents living close by,these residents are already dealing with health
 issues from the pfas contamination and shouldnot be put under any
 extra pressure.

The  area of this proposal is a koala corridor and the koalas in this area
 are threatened already and a fire not so long ago close by has impacted
 on their survival  I feel very strongly that they should not be comprimised
 any more.

In closing I feel that this sand mine would impact on the residents in this
 areas quality of life and this should be looked at closely.
Regards
Robyn Williams
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